
Dear Students,

Greetings.

As we all know that the Examination Session May-June 2022 starts from May 09, 2022.

Some students and Colleges/Departments have approached us that there are some mistakes in 
students details which need correction before the examination starts because the correct details are 
required to be verified by the College Principal/HoD/Dean of Faculty.

For this the Colleges/Departments/Centers were allowed to update students basic details in the 
examination form. Students can approach their respective Colleges/Departments/Centres and 
request to update in their examination form up to 03:00 pm on May 06, 2022.

While going for the exam, students are required to carry any valid photo identity card along with the 
admit card issued by the examination branch which must be verified by the College 
Principal/HoD/Center Head.

Best of luck for your upcoming exam.

Prof DS Rawat
Dean, Examination


